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Today's decision of the US Supreme Court overturning the fateful Roe v. Wade is 
certainly welcomed by all those who recognize that human life begins at conception and 
that this is a scientific and biological fact and not merely a religious belief or ideological 
theory. As such the unborn child should be welcomed in life and protected by law. 

However, today's decision does not outlaw abortion in the United States. But it would 
return decision-making about abortion policy to the people and their elected 
representatives. Even pro-choice Justice Ruth Ginsburg was no fan of the legal 
reasoning behind Roe v. Wade which many criticized as "the justices legislating from the 
bench". 

We hope that dismantling Roe will allow legislation protecting the unborn to move 
forward in our state legislatures and to survive constitutional challenges in the future. 

Abortion too often is seen as the solution to an unforeseen problem, a fall back position 
if contraception failed or was not used. But abortion is no solution - and it is no right. It 
is a wrong, a grievous wrong that has prematurely ended the lives of more than 60 
million souls in this country alone since 1973. 

940 I Biscayne Boulevard, Miami Shores, Florida 33138 
Telephone: 305-762-1233 Facsimile; 305-757-3947 




